
 

 

 

Today we close for the summer break.  

Thank you to everyone who came along to our 

end of year outdoor events. It was so wonder-

ful to see you all and to see everyone enjoying 

being back in the school grounds. I think 

these events highlight that we can still do 

things but in different ways. Thank you for 

your positive feedback on these events and 

also your comments on how much you enjoyed 

meeting and interacting with the staff. We will definitely be reflecting on the last few months 

and seeing what will become our new normal.  

On behalf of all the staff can I please pass on our thanks for all your generous gifts, cards and 

kind words. This has been a very challenging few months for everyone and seeing you all at 

these events has made us even more excited for September. I always knew Abacus was a special 

community to be part of but now I realise just how lucky we all are. I’d like to take this oppor-

tunity to wish you all a fantastic summer break and thank you all for your support throughout 

this academic year.  

Please remember that there are some slight changes to the arrangements for September 2020 

and we will be bringing the children back on a phased return. Please ensure that you make your-

self aware of which day your child/children return in September.   

Thursday 3/9/20- Years 5 and 6 

Friday 4/9/20 – Year 4 

Monday 7/9/20 – Year 3 

Tuesday 8/9/20 – Year 2 

Wednesday 9/9/20 – Year 1 

To ensure that our site is not too busy we will be introducing staggered starts and pick ups, giv-

ing each keystage a 15 minute window to arrive each morning and leave the site each evening. 

Years 1 and 2 will be in school from 8.45am to 3.15pm and Years 3,4,5 and 6 will be in school 

from 8.30am to 3pm.  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sassymominwa.com%2F2019%2F06%2Fschools-out-and-summer-started.html&psig=AOvVaw1M0SoUBo7hFvFWtY--_bB3&ust=1595355544036000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOCVv9y43OoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


Today we said Goodbye and Good luck to  an 

amazing group of Year 6’s. We’re sorry that 

Year 6 didn’t end as we would all have liked, 

we wish you all the very best for the future 

as you continue your learning journeys at 

Bromford's, Beauchamps, De La Salle, 

Southend and Sweyne Park.  

As we say Goodbye and Good Luck to our 

Year 6 pupils , this also means that we bid 

farewell to 19 families, some of whom have 

been part of our Abacus Family for a num-

ber of years. 

We say Goodbye and Good luck to Rosie A 

and her family, Samiyah and her family, Lily 

and her family, Wiley and his family, Freya 

and her family, Elliott and his family, Lucy and her family, Harry C and his fami-

ly, Samuel and his family, Isabelle and her family, Sofia and her family, Isla and 

Bella and their family, Dylan and his family, Ashley L and her family, Rowan and 

his family, Jake and his family, Alexi and her family, Rosie V and her family and 

Omar and his family. We wish you all the very best for the future.  

Thank you to the Year 5/6 for ensuring that  many of our end of year tradi-

tions have still taken place this year including photo story, end of year messag-

es and memory videos.  We look forward to sharing these with you via our web-

site very soon.  

https://www.abacusprimaryschool.co.uk/year-6-leavers  

Well done to Bella Day (Year 5) who donated 

her hair and raised money for the Little Prin-

cess Trust. She raised over £500 

 

 
Our new reduced menu will start upon our return in 

September. Please see the web-

site for the new menu. 

https://www.abacusprimaryschool.co.uk/year-6-leavers
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fmoriacps.vic.edu.au%2Fblog%2F2018%2F6%2F12%2Fgoodbye-and-good-luck-mr-goodwin&psig=AOvVaw1OVqthJYjjcfNPCIP4ZQN3&ust=1595355892437000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKi4-4S63OoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 

Silver Leavers 2020  

Gold Leavers 2020 

Purple Leavers 2020  




